
                 

 

 

              Routines                                                                 
Physical Development              
Focused teaching of PE will be 
on a Tuesday. Please make 
sure ALL PE kit is named and 
kept in school. 
 
Den (Library)                                
Lime Class will visit the den on 
a Monday. Please send your 
child’s library book back each 
week so they can swap it. 
 
Forest School sessions will 
begin on Friday 6th December. 
More details to follow. 
 
We will be going on a Welly 
Walk every Thursday 
afternoon at 2.15pm until 
Forest School begins. You are 
very welcome to join us  
 
Your child will need a named 
water bottle (not squash or 
juice) and suitable coat in 
school every day please. Also 
send in hats, gloves and 
scarves when the weather is 
colder. 
 
Your child will bring home 2 
or 3 reading books at a time. 
Reading books should be in 
school daily and will be 
changed once a week. We will 
change books that have been 
read at home so please make 
sure you record in the yellow 
reading record.  
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A Dragon’s Dilemma 

 
I hope you had a relaxing half term break and are now 
looking forward to the Christmas build up! 
This term we will be continuing with ‘A Dragon’s Dilemma’ 
topic. We will be studying dragons, this term focusing on Art 
and Design Technology, making models and collages. We will 
be learning about castles through a range of fiction and non-
fiction texts.  
The children will be encouraged to research castles using 
non-fiction texts, and to report their findings. 
As always, our door is always open if you have any worries 
or just want to ask us a question. 
Mrs Pike, Mrs Wilmott and Mrs Freeman  
 

 

 

 

 
Diary dates                                                                                               

Monday 11th, Wednesday 13th November - Parents Evenings                                                                                          
Tuesday 12th November – Grab a grown up 8.40am                        
Tuesday 26th November – Grab a grown up  8.40am                           

Friday 29th November – PTFA Christmas fayre 5pm – 7pm 
Tuesday 3rd December – EYFS/Y1 Christmas Production 4pm  

Wednesday 4th December – EYFS/Y1 Christmas Production 2pm 
Thursday 12th December – Nasal Flu Vaccination                       

Tuesday 10th December – Grab a grown up 8.40am                       
Monday 16th December – Visiting Pantomime Performance                             

Friday 20th December – End of Term 2 

 

 

Our Christian Value this term is “Trust”   Psalm 31:14 

  But I trust in you, LORD; I say, “You are my God.”                                               

                                                

 

 

We would like to reinforce the importance of your support with your 
child’s education at home. Please listen to your child read every day 

and complete any homework sent home. We will be posting regularly 
onto the Tapestry app so please take time to look. You are also 

invited to contribute to your child’s online journal by adding your own 
photos and videos! We love seeing what your children have been 

doing at home. 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

